
FREE BOOKBAGS! 
We have just received a generous donation of book bags for all grade levels (PreK-12) full of supplies 

from the Chautauqua Center.  If you are interested in receiving these free donations, please come to the 

elementary school on Friday, September 3rd, from 10 AM-12 Noon. They will be handed out on a first 

come, first served basis.  


